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TYE GENERAL COUNSS-:L OF -THEL TREASURY 

WASHI,GTON 

January 23, 1964 

Dear Mr. Rankin: 

I have now received and send you herewith two POMMUlliCa-

tions from the Bureau of Cu t iaS in Laredo, Texas, dated 

January 8 and 13, 196L!-. The 	 contains such informa- 

tion as'has become available to Customs concerning -Oswald's 

el:try into Mexico and his subsequent reentry into the United 

States, while the other communication discusses what records 

are and are not kept in connection with such border crossings. 

Sincerely, yr;

G. d'Andelot Belin 
General Counsel 

J. Lee Rankin, Esquire 
General Counsel, President's Commission 

on the Assassination of President Kennedy 
200 Maryland Avenue, 1.,;. E. 
Washington, D. C. 	20002 • 
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